
 

Livingstone School 

May 22, 2024 

NEWSLETTER 

Parents Association & School Council Meeting 

Tuesday, May 28 at 6:30 p.m. 

Sabre Athletics                                                                                                              

A Landfill cleanup fundraiser will take place this                

Friday.  Participants are asked to bring gloves and 

wear appropriate clothing for the changing weather.                                                                          

It is important for athletes to participate in these 

fundraisers, if possible, as it allows the registration 

costs to be set at a lower rate, enabling more              

students to join the sports teams. Athletes are asked 

to return their signed permission waiver. 

The Sr. High Zone Qualifier Meet was held                                  

today in Pincher Creek  and the Jr. High Meet will 

take place on Tuesday, May 28. 

Sports Booster Meeting 

Thursday, May 30, 6:30 p.m. 

Livingstone Parents Association 

BEACH PARTY & FAMILY 
DANCE! 

Thursday, June 6, Livingstone Gym 

6:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Come in your best beach or summer 
clothes! Snack will be available for                  

purchase, cash only sales. 

 

Save the Date!                                             
The annual Academic & Athletic Awards 

evening will take place on June 13                               

at 6:30 p.m., in the Gym.  

Breakfast Initiative                                                                                       

With the generous donation by Northback to  

Livingstone Range, we will be implementing a 

breakfast program for students in all grades             

beginning next week. Each morning a selection 

of fruit, yogurt and oatmeal will be available for 

students to access if needed. The purpose of the 

nutrition program is to supplement what                  

students are bringing from home, not as a           

replacement.  When more supports and supplies 

are in place, the team will expand breakfast             

options that may include eggs, wraps, muffins, 

etc.  Our Foods class will be assisting in preparing 

the breakfasts.  We look forward to providing 

this option to students. 

The Grade 7 class will be traveling to Nanton                      

tomorrow to visit the Bomber Command               

Museum.  The students will learn about the               

history of Canadian military aviation and have 

the opportunity to participate in some hands on             

activities.  The class will be joining with students 

from Matthew Halton.  The bus will leave the 

school at 10:00 a.m. and return for regular bus 

pickup.  Students are asked to bring a bagged 

lunch, snacks and a water bottle. 

A big Sabre welcome back to Mrs. Hochstein 

who has returned to the Grade 2 classroom! 

Thank you to Ms. Gray for all of her hard work 

with the Grade 2’s this year and we wish her 

well in her future endeavors. 

All school, sports and Ski Academy fees are 

past due.  Please remit on School Cash Online 

or at the Office. 


